
Village of Balsam Lake 

Finance-Labor Committee   

Monday January 4, 2016  6:00 pm – 7:00 pm 

 

Meeting called to order by Kathy Poirier. 

 

Members present on roll call: Kathy Poirier, Jeff Reed, Faye Brittan 

 

The committee members met the Village Assessor, Mark Hafferman and discussed general 

assessment procedures and the land values on the mill pond (Tif District 6).  

 

Motion by Faye Brittan to approve general vouchers. Seconded by Jeff Reed. All in favor. Carried. 

 

Motion by Jeff Reed to approve payroll vouchers. Seconded by Faye Brittan. All in favor. Carried. 

 

Motion to adjourn by Jeff Reed. Seconded by Kathy Poirier. Carried. 

 

Lori Duncan, Village Clerk Treasurer 

 

 


